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April 30, 1970 

Dear Rabbi: 

I wish to compliment you 
and the others who were working 
with you for the Exodus March and 
also for the very orderly manner in 
which the matter was handled. 

You and the others are 
to be complimented too for the efforts 
you are making to focus attention on 
the problem affecting our people in 
Russia. 

Warm personal regards. 

wey 

x77 


